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Severe storms are causing increasing losses around the world each year. Much of the damage is to houses; 
and this has been happening for so long that we have even mythologized this fact in popular children’s stories 
such as the ‘Three Little Pigs’. The talk will focus on how wind storms damage houses and what we, as 
engineers, can do to stop it. In particular, wind tunnel tests of houses, combined with full-scale testing allow for 
us to find optimal, cost effective solutions. Such research has been increasing in recent years and many of 
these new results will be discussed. 
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A reception and an opportunity to meet the speaker will take place in 
Fitzpatrick 156 at 3pm before the seminar 


